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Resubmitting NCPDP pharmacy claims  
for adjustment 
Some pharmacy providers have been switching back to the National Council for Prescription Drug Programs (NCPDP) 

version 5.1 when resubmitting claims for adjustment, believing that if the original claim was submitted in NCPDP version 

5.1, the adjustment also needs to be submitted in version 5.1. This is NOT accurate. All claims, including adjustments to 

claims originally submitted in version 5.1, should be submitted in NCPDP version D.0 format. Going forward, there is no 

reason to submit claims in NCPDP version 5.1. If you are having issues with submitting claims in the standard NCPDP 

version D.0, please contact us at INXIXPharmacyD0@hp.com. 

Have you visited the new ICD-10 Training web page on indianamedicaid.com? 

You told the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) via survey that you need training to help you implement the Inter-

national Classification of Diseases, Tenth Revision (ICD-10). The new ICD-10 Training web page on indianamedicaid.com 

lists training materials, presentations, and classes from well-known professional associations and agencies to help you find 

training that fits your needs and budget. Entries are updated frequently, so visit often. 

If you have questions about this publication, please con-

tact Customer Assistance at (317) 655-3240 in the Indian-

apolis local area or toll-free at 1-800-577-1278. 

QUESTIONS? 

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com. To receive 

email notices of future IHCP publications, subscribe to 

IHCP E-mail Notifications. 
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